Inspiring you to be great



Acting Headteacher Mrs Catherine Bellas Great Orton Primary School Great Orton Carlisle Cumbria CA5 6NA

Tel: 01228 711602

Email: head@greatorton.cumbria.sch.uk

www.greatorton.cumbria.sch.uk

6th October 2012

Dear Parents and Carers

Governors Report for 2020 - 2021

In a year like no other, the school has risen to the challenges put before it.

Mrs Bellas and her team have successfully supported the children in their learning and their wellbeing, both during their time in the school itself and through online learning during lock downs. We are very grateful for your support during this time.

A new curriculum has been put in place ensuring that the children have the best of education through rich and varied experiences, involving hands-on learning with lots of fun and enjoyment.

The school building has also received a good deal of care and attention, with a number of repairs and with new paintwork to provide a welcoming place of learning for the children.

Work has also been done outside, including the development of a garden where the children have been growing (and eating!) their own food.

We were pleased that after the schools reopened, the children were able to take part in sports day and enjoy trips out of school.















Meet the Governing Board



Rosie Watling Joint Co Chair of Governors



Sharon McGaffin Joint Co Chair of Governors



Verna Lowe Vice Chair of Governors



Dainne Bates Local Authority Governor



Jill Adams
Co-opted Governor
Safeguarding Governor



Susan Armstrong Staff Governor

Parent Governor Vacancies

Would you like to join our team? At present we two vacancies for the post of Parent Governor.

Being a school governor is a challenging but hugely rewarding role. It will give you the chance to make a real difference to young people, give something back to your child's school and use and develop your own skills.

On average Governors, attend 2 to 3 meetings per term.

If you would like an informal chat with us about what the role entails, please contact Sue Wright in the school office, who will arrange a meeting with one of us.

We look forward to a new school year with new opportunities and experiences and hope for a bright future.

Yours sincerely

R Watling, S McGaffin

Rosie Watling and Sharon McGaffin Joint Chairs of the Governing Board













